Sterling Highway MP 45-60 Project

Kenai Peninsula Borough / Cooper Landing, Alaska

Final Environmental Impact Statement
and Final Section 4(f) Evaluation

Submitted pursuant to 42 U.S.C. 4332(2)(c). 16 U.S.C. 3164(e), and 49 U.S.C. 303 by:
U.S. Department of Transportation, Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), and
State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF)

This action complies with Executive Order 11988, Iloodplain Management; Executive Order 11990,
Protection of Wetlands: and Executive Order 12898, Environmental Justice.
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State of Alaska Department of Natural Resources
State of Alaska Department of Fish and Game
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
U.S. Coast Guard
U.S. Department of Agriculture Forest Service
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
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The following persons may be contacted for additional information concerning this document:

Kelly Summers, P.E. John Lohrey

Project Manager Transportation Planner
DOT&PF Central Region FHWA, Alaska Division
P.O. Box 196900 P.O. Box 21648
Anchorage, AK 99519-6900 Juneau, AK 99802
(907) 269-0542 (907) 586-7418

The Sterling Highway MP 45-60 Project would improve the highway near the community of Cooper
Landing, Alaska. Four alternative alignments are evaluated along with a No Build Alternative. Each
“build” alternative includes portions in which the existing alignment would be rebuilt and a portion that
would be built on a new alignment. The Juneau Creek Alternative is identified as preferred. Project
information is online at www sterlinghighway.net.

Comments on this Final EIS and Final Section 4(f) Evaluation are due by April 16, 2018. Submit
comments electronically to the DOT&PF Central Region Environmental Manager via the website at:

www.sterlinghishway.net

Other ways to comment: Brian Elliott, Environmental Manager
) Sterling Highway MP 45-60 Project
DOT&PF Central Region
P.O. Box 196900
Anchorage, AK 99519-6900
or sterlinghwy@hdrinc.com




